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To: “

UPDATE

Subject:

2, Sperrin Lakeland - Paediatrics

The Department (Dean Sulliy
concerns re: rece

an and Judit
ntincidents in
Advisor, angd Miriam McCarthy,

h Hill) have been in touch (Thursday 1 July and Friday 2 July) to share
Paediatrics jn the Erne ang advised me that Sharon McCIoskey. Children's Nurse
Consultant in Public Heaith, are visiting the

Erne on Friday 2 July to meet management
and staff to rgyje Ng arrangements,

W current staffi

/% I suggested that Such a visjt ne

eds to be planned with sensitivity to Management ang staff, awareness of
communication/potential media and need
review of Lc case,

8 ta interface with work ongoing to secure 'CHI" type review and the internaj
I will follow up with Dean on Monday.

Margaraet
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